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For Immediate Release

News Release
Waste Collection Changes

Edson, Alberta, February 7th, 2018 — Changes are coming to the way waste is picked up in the Town of
Edson.

Starting May 1%, the Town of Edson is moving to a curbside pickup program. There will be a schedule set up
for both garbage collection, as well as organics collection.

Curbside Recycling is also being discussed right now and may be added in the future.

More information on the switch to curbside pickup will be available soon on the Town of Edson’s website,
as well as in your utility bills, the upcoming Edson Trade Show, and various other sources.
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